
CBK are located at 1 Devonport 
Rd in Tauranga. Once again this 

year they have come on board to 
support our staff and children by 

offering dinner vouchers and 
Free Cookie Skillets for kids. We 
encourage all whanau to support 

CBK as one of our school 
sponsors last year and this year. 

https://www.cbk.nz/locations/north-
island/tauranga/ 07 578 4700 

House points update
Kākahi House   405

Whai house      320

Patiki House     455

Haku house      405

Reminders of expectations 
• School hats - not mufti hats 

• Parking infringements are 
controlled by the council  

• Cross at the crossing 

• Walk your scooters in school 
during school time 

ATTENDANCE GOAL 2024: 87% 

Current Attendance 87.5% 

Highest attendance class 
Room 10 @ 91% 

Kia ora koutou katoa. 
Welcome to week 4 of term 4. We are nearly at the half way mark of the 

term and we have some exciting school events coming up during the 

second half of the term. Most of these events can be found on our school 

calendar which is on our website.  

• School disco Thursday 14 November 

• EOTC Waihi Gold Mines Monday 18 - Thursday 21 November 

• Kapa Haka Regional Competition - Friday 22 November 

• Raukura Camp Tuesday 26- Friday 29 November 

• Road patrollers Baywave Thursday 28 November 

• Final BOT meeting Wednesday 4 December 

• Life Education Monday 9 December to Friday 13 December 

• Reports home Friday 13 December 

• Last day of 2024 Thursday 19 December 12noon 

Message from Foodbank 
We just want to reach out to say thank you so much for participating in our 
Schools’ Appeal this year. Your school collected 494 items.  
We truly thank you for your efforts in organising a 
collection, and we appreciate you taking time out of 
your very busy schedules to give back to your 

community  

Tauranga Intermediate Orientation day 

The Year 6 orientation day at Tauranga Intermediate is scheduled for 

Thursday 28 November. These visits are important as students begin their 

educational journey in a specialist middle school (Intermediate) 

environment. If your child is ‘Year 6’, it is important for you to ensure he/she 

is enrolled in a school for 2025. For enrolment appointments or out of zone 

enrolments for Tauranga Intermediate, contact the TIS school office. 

School office 
E: info@tauranga-int.school.nz 
P: 578 4401 
Hours 8:00am - 3:30pm 
Enrolments 
E: enrolment@tauranga-int.school.nz 

School newsletter - Week 4 Term 4 2024 
School roll - 633 
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Our school values 

Kia kaha kia māia - Be courageous    

Kia tika kia pono - Be honest          

Manaakitia te tangata, tiakina te tāiao - Be respectful 

Athletics sprint results Year 5/6, 2024 

Health curriculum consultation 
This survey has been completed and we can design our 
Health and Education programme for the next 2 years 
centred around; Healthy Eating and Nutrition along with 
Physical Activity and Mental Health. Our mental health 
programme is supported by the Pause Breath Smile 
programme.  

Year 5/6 Rippa Rugby (Quick Rip) 
Congratulations to our year 5/6 Rippa Rugby/Quick Rip 
team who qualified to play in the Bay Champs which was 
held at Fergusson Park on Tuesday 5 November. Our team 
made it to the semi finals and went down to Ōtūmoetai 
finishing 4th overall. A great effort by all those involved. 

Cheerleading 
competition 
Congratulations Talia 
Hunt of room 20. 
Talia’s last competition 
was a great way to end 
the year for one of her 
teams. She won 1st 
place and grand 
champions which 
means her team won a 
spot to compete in the 
Hawaii competition 
next year. Well done 
Talia. 

School Fun Run 
We managed to raise $20,000 from the ‘fun run’  

to go towards solar panels next year.   This would not 

have been possible without our MASH team. Thank 

you everyone for your support.  

School Disco 
Thursday 14 November 

Juniors - Yrs 0-2 (5pm - 6.00pm) 
Seniors - Yrs 3-6 (6.15pm - 7.30pm) 

Tui Cafe will be open from 5pm - 6.00pm 
Cash and Eftpos accepted 

60m Year 5 girls 
1st - Millie Vincent 
2nd - Eden Hatwell 
3rd - Rupreet Kaur 

60m Year 5 boys 
1st - Levi Badger 
2nd - Coehn Dunn 
3rd - Kyne McMurtrie 

60m Year 6 girls 
1st - Olivia Townsend 
2nd - Willow Riley 
3rd - Peyton Harrison 

60m Year 6 boys 
1st - Reid Robinson 
2nd - Stanley O'Connor 
3rd - Nathan Willats 

100m Year 5 girls 
1st - Millie Vincent 
2nd - Millie Fryer 
3rd - Rupreet Kaur 

100m Year 5 boys 
1st - Levi Badger 
2nd - Coehn Dunn 
3rd - Kyne McMurtrie 

100m Year 6 girls 
1st - Olivia Townsend 
2nd - Willow Riley 
3rd - Peyton Harrison 

100m Year 6 boys 
1st - Reid Robinson 
2nd - Nathan Willats 
3rd - Boston Reid 
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